
AllOne Health remains concerned about your safety and the safety of others.   Therefore, 
we encourage you to call for a ride in the event that you  feel unable to drive  due to 
impairment by a substance or extreme emotional condition.  Such circumstances may 
include over consumption of alcohol, drowsiness due to medication, or if you are 
extremely upset/troubled over a situation (i.e. you receive bad news at work, you are laid 
off or let go, learn of a death in the family , finalize a divorce, etc.) 

As part of your EAP program, AllOne Health reimburses you and your dependents for 
cab, Uber and Lyft fares up to $45.00 (excludes tip) in the United States, once per year, 
one trip per participant (18+ years of age). The process is simple, and like all other EAP 
services, confidential. Your receipt may be submitted up to 60 days from date of service. 
Simply email service-do@allonehealth.com to request your reimbursement. It may take 
up to 45 days for reimbursement.

Take the High Road Program
Call for a Ride and Send the Bill to Us

(888) 993-7650
service-do@allonehealth.com 
www.allonehealth.com/deeroaks
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